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Item 3(1) 
 

 
 
PORT BOARD       26TH JULY, 2010 
 
 
PORT OF SUNDERLAND GOVERNANCE ARRANGEMENTS 
 
 
Report of the Deputy Chief Executive 
 
 
A copy of a report considered by Cabinet on 19th May, 2010 is appended. 
 
The report provided an update on the progress of the appointment of the new 
Port Director and the establishment of the Port Board.  The Council agreed the terms 
of reference for the Board and the details of its composition. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Board is recommended to note the terms of reference and composition of the 
Board. 
 
 



 


